City Clerk

From: Dennis Dombroski

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 1:31 PM

To: Steph Castelein

Cc: City Clerk

Subject: RE: Banner Requests for Lilac Festival
Hi Steph,

The proposed banners look OK to me, subject to City Council approval.

Thanks - Dennis

From: Steph Castelein <steph@mackinacisland.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:32 PM

To: Dennis Dombroski <djd@cityofmi.org>

Subject: Banner Requests for Lilac Festival

Hello Dennis,

Attached are Lilac Festival banner requests for this year. One is for 2 banners attached to the top part of the Tourism
Bureau building. This is the same setup we have had the previous 2 years.

The second request is new and on behalf of West Michigan Bootscooters dancing in the street. They come every year
and perform on Saturday, June 8th. They would like to hang up a banner on the steps of the Stuart House. You can see
the details in the request, however, it is the same mesh material ours is made out of with grommets every 2 feet. It will

be secured and only up that Saturday.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Steph
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